
 School Board Meeting  
August 12, 2025 

 
 

ITEM FOR ACTION AT A FUTURE MEETING   
 

CONSIDER PROPOSED REVISIONS TO BOARD POLICIES BBBA, IGBHE, KK 
 
 
SUMMARY  
Revisions are recommended to update school board policies BBBA, IGBHE and KK. Changes were 
generated internally and by the Oregon School Boards Association, which provides policy 
recommendations to reflect changes in state statutes and/or regulations and best practices, and 
integrated and recommended by staff.  
 
POLICY DRAFT KEY 
Blue Underlined ​ Recommended language additions or changes 
Red Strikethrough ​ Removed outdated language  
Black Italicized​ Existing language moved within policy  
 
BACKGROUND  
 

BBBA - Board Member Qualifications  
Minor revisions are recommended to update pronoun language.  
 
IGBHE - Expanded Options Programs 
Changes are recommended by OSBA following a recent review of statute and include some revisions that 
modify use of the term “dropout.”  
 
KK - Visitors to District Facilities 
Minor revisions are recommended to update pronouns and align with OSBA sample policy.  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
The proposed revisions to these policies are presented for initial consideration and will come before the 
board for approval at its next meeting: 

●​ Revisions to board policy BBBA 
●​ Revisions to board policy IGBHE 
●​ Revisions to board policy KK 

 

Belong. Believe. Achieve.  

Beaverton School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on any basis protected by law, including but not limited to, an individual's actual or 
perceived race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national or ethnic origin, marital status, age, mental or physical disability, 
pregnancy, familial status, economic status, veteran status, or because of a perceived or actual association with any other persons within these protected classes. 


